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Introduction 
 
The decision regarding the Swiss representative in the Advisory Committee of CERN Users (ACCU) 
belongs to the CHIPP Plenary Session. The decision is taken on the basis of a recommendation of the 
Board (Statutes Article 19.3, litt. e). 
 
 
 
Proposal 
 
Michael Dittmar has started his first two-year term as Swiss ACCU representative in January 2015. He is 
ready to serve for another term until December 2018. 
 
 
 
The Board (in conformity with Article 19, litt. e) is invited 

- to recommend to the Plenary the re-election of Michael Dittmar for a 2nd two-year term from 
January 2017 to December 2018 as ACCU representative. 

 
 
Required majority: simple 
 
 
The CHIPP Chair will submit the name of the recommended candidate to the Plenary for election. 
 


